
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      
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If you have or you know someone who has something to celebrate, are ill, or have suffered a loss, and you would like 
to share it with the square and round dance community, please let us know. 

Announcements will be made for Florida based retired callers and cuers, callers and cuers, who perform in Florida, 
and square and  round dancers from the West Coast  Association area as well as West Coast Association officers, 
Florida Federation officers, and Florida representatives on the USDA Board – all of these include current, former, and 
retired individuals. 

Please email sqdncfan@gmail.com with the person’s/people’s name(s), details of the incident, address to mail cards 
to, what club they belong to (or did), if applicable, if they are a caller or cuer or a partner to a caller and cuer. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Editor 

Sympathies 
James Marvin Runnels 

August 9, 1931 – November 11, 2021 

 

Jim was a cuer in the Lakeland area back in the 80’s. He cued for Buttons & Bows and taught 
round dancing for the City of Lakeland. He was employed by Piper Aircraft at Lakeland Linder 
Airport. He was transferred to Vero Beach, Florida. He is a past president of the Round Dance 
Council of Florida (1983 and 1998) and his wife Jennie is also a past president (1988). 

If you would like to send cards, please send them to his son Michael Runnels, 5735 – 39th Street, 
Vero Beach, Florida 32966. 
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DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned about 
preserving our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), Joys, Concerns, 
& Sympathies (as needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under the DANCERgram 
banner. In the event of new information between publication dates, notification is sent via the Flash.   

The Editor reserves the right to edit any submission to the DANCERgram magazines. Opinions expressed in 
any DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor or the West Coast Square and Round 
Dancers' Association. All new information (since the previous issue) in these magazines is highlighted in 
yellow.  

Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the 
Magazines, as well as additional content, can be found at www.dancergram.com.  

If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or you would like to submit information to 
any of the magazines, please contact the Editor at sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393. 
 

Sympathies 

 

Sharon Waldren, 70, passed away May 21, 2022. Sharon was born in Detroit, Michigan on May 
29, 1951 She moved to Lakeland from Melvindale, Michigan in 2010. She was an animal lover and 
also enjoyed square dancing. Sharon is survived by her husband, Douglas Waldren; daughter 
Leanne Waldren, and other family members. 

There will be a Celebration of Life reception on Saturday, July 2, 2021 from noon to 8:00 p.m. at 
the Clubhouse, 1600 W. Lake Parker Drive in Lakeland. 

Sharon is the wife of retired caller Doug Waldren. If you would like to send Doug a card, his 
address is 3071 Ft. Socrum Village Boulevard, Lakeland, Florida 33810. 



Page 4 of 4 
 

 

DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links  
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation president’s message  
Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 


